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Ruiz, Nina

From: Colorado Kids Ranch <Hello@coloradokidsranch.com>

Sent: Friday, September 1, 2023 7:14 PM

To: Ruiz, Nina

Subject: Fwd: Colorado Kids Ranch

FYI 

 
To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the  
Internet.

 
Colorado Kids Ranch 

719-799-6708 

18065 Saddlewood Rd 

Monument CO 80132 

www.ColoradoKidsRanch.com 

 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 

From: Ava Cross <avaleecross@gmail.com> 

Date: Fri, Sep 1, 2023 at 5:41 PM 

Subject: Colorado Kids Ranch 

To:  

Cc: <CarrieGeitner@elpasoco.com>, <Hello@coloradokidsranch.com>, <HollyWilliams@elpasoco.com>, 

<LonginosGonzalezJr@elpasoco.com>, <camibremer@elpasoco.com>, <stanvanderwerf@elpasoco.com> 

 

Dear Commissioners, 

 

I hope you are well. 

I want to tell you about my experience at Colorado Kids Ranch. I have had many wonderful experiences there. They treat 

all the kids with kindness and care. They meet all the needs for the kids at the camps and make sure they are always in a 

safe and in a positive environment. All of the employees there are so kind, compassionate, and really have a heart for 

their work and do it well. The owners were so kind and respectful to my family. They help working parents by providing 

a fun and safe environment for their kids. I know this is a good and honest source of income for the owners and I, along 

with other members of the community, are very glad that this place is an option in our community. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

Ava Cross 


